
 
 

DRD1 Collaboration Meeting 2025 
Third Announcement 

 
Warsaw, August 29, 2025 

Dear DRD1 Colleagues, 

We are pleased to share further updates regarding the upcoming DRD1 
Collaboration Meeting 2025, which will take place in Warsaw, Poland, from 
October 6–10, 2025, hosted by AstroCeNT – CAMK PAN. Preparations for the 
meeting are well underway.  

We are glad to announce that the evaluation of the applications for the Young 
Researchers Grant has been finalized. The first edition was highly 
competitive, with a large number of high-quality applications. Thanks to the 
support of DRD1/CERN, we will be able to support five young researchers with 
this initiative. All applicants have already been informed about the outcome, 
and the results (including the names of the recipients, the evaluation 
criteria, and the composition of the selection committee) are available on 
the DRD1 Collaboration Meeting page. In addition to the Young Researchers 
Grant, the meeting will also feature awards for the Best Poster and the Best 
Oral Communication presented by young researchers (below 35 years old) to 
reward the outstanding contributions of early-career scientists within the 
collaboration. 

📌 Regarding contributions to the DRD1 meeting program, the preliminary 
timetable of the event is already available on the indico page. As usual, 
Working Group conveners will be responsible for organizing their respective 
sessions, and participants interested in presenting work are encouraged to 
contact the conveners directly to secure a slot. 

📌 Important Dates​
📅 September 5: Early-bird registration fee deadline (on-site participants)220 EUR​
📅 September 26 (16:00 CET): Final registration deadline/late fee payment  350 EUR 

Further details, including the programme, venue, and practical information, 
are available on the official Indico page:​
👉 https://events.camk.edu.pl/event/124/overview 

We encourage participants to book accommodation in advance to ensure 
availability and secure the best options. For participants requiring a visa, 
the organizers can provide invitation letters upon request. For enquiries, 
please contact:​
​ ​ ​ ​     drd1-warsaw@camk.edu.pl 

As always, the meeting will be an excellent opportunity for networking and 
discovering a vibrant city. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Warsaw in October! 

On behalf of the Local Organizing Committee​
​ ​

André Filipe Cortez​ ​  
AstroCeNT/CAMK PAN, Warsaw, Poland 
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